
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Electronic Titling Solution 
January 2024 Update 

E-Titling Discovery Phase 1 
Phase 1 E-Titling Discovery continues with our partner, Deloitte. As we wrap up Phase 1 Discovery, we will 
continue working to understand fundamental E-Titling needs such as identity management, electronic dealer 
reassignment and proving vehicle ownership within the E-Titling sphere in preparation for drafting the Phase 2 
Request for Proposal (RFP). 

We will complete Phase 1 Discovery by February 15, 2024, with a completed statement of work (SOW) outlining 
the work required to implement E-Titling Phase 1. We’ll meet with you virtually on March 6 at 11:00 a.m. EST to 
provide more details on our implementation strategy for Phase 1 and outline RFP activities for Phase 2, including 
a high-level review of our functional requirements. Be on the lookout for this invitation. It will include a 
comprehensive agenda so you can be prepared to discuss in detail.  

Electronic Odometer Updates 
The American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) has been working closely with the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) to better understand the regulations pertaining to electronic 
signatures on odometer disclosure statements. AAMVA has shared that they are presenting a proposal to their 
board of directors for review and hope to publish this information in the coming months. The content of this 
publication could have a significant impact on the process flow of E-Title programs around the country and as 
such, will be an important piece of our decision-making process. Stay tuned for more information! 

E-Lien Updates 
As of 1/30/2024, the BMV has issued 1,096 ELT ID numbers to 850 lending institutions who are participating 
through one of the program’s approved Service Providers.  

Service Provider Indiana E-Lien Status 
DDI Technology Approved 
Dealertrack Approved 
PDP Group, Inc Approved 
VINTek Approved 
SecureTA Approved 
Opus Onboarding 
Indiana Department of Revenue Project Underway 
Indiana Department of Child Services Project Underway 

 
Lienholders who conduct at least 12 lien transactions annually were required to use 
the e-lien solution as of July 1, 2023. For more information, reach out to one of our 
approved service providers or visit our website: 
https://www.in.gov/bmv/titles/electronic-lien-and-titling-overview/  

Don’t 
Forget! 

https://www.in.gov/bmv/titles/electronic-lien-and-titling-overview/

